From: Sasha Neri <nerisash@chipublib.org>
Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2015 8:24 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Official City Travel Disclosure June 2015 for Sasha Neri 

 

Sasha Neri, HWLC Librarian 
Information Center and Maker Lab
312-747-4300

nerisash@chipublib.org
 

 

This is disclosure of official City business to Washington, D.C., to participate in the National Week of Making, specifically June 11-12, 2015. Sasha participated in the Capital Hill Maker Faire on Thursday, June 11, and attended panels and information sessions about federal policy, entrepreneurship, and learning in education which she shared with the Chicago Public Library Maker Lab staff and the public. 

The 2015 National Week of Making kickoff was held on Friday, June 12 at the White House. Sasha covered her own expenses (incl. air, lodging, and ground transportation); she has been reimbursed for air, lodging, and ground transportation by the Chicago Public Library Foundation.

